
 

SJ/CM 
September 2017 
 

Dear Parent / Carer,  
 
We are running two trips to attend Manchester City’s ties against Napoli on Tuesday 17th 
October for years 9, 10 & 11 and against Feyenoord on 21st November for Years 7 & 8 at the 
Etihad Stadium. We have organised many of these trips in the past with huge success and are 
very excited to be offering this opportunity at the price of £23.00 per game.  
 
If your son/daughter is interested in attending, please return the attached slip and monies. If 
paying by cheque, please make the cheque payable to ‘Fulford School Fund’ and label the 
reverse with the name of the student and their form group. Completed reply slips should be 
received by the main office before the end of school on 6th October. I will contact students 
shortly after this to let them know whether they have been successful, and provide relevant 
details for the trip depending on how oversubscribed the trip is.  
 
All students have access to our extra-curricular activities and reasonable adjustments will be 
made to ensure each student’s full inclusion in this trip. Please contact Mr Bodey, Deputy 
Headteacher, if you think that this may be needed for your child.  
 
Finally, it is worth noting that we shall be travelling back from Manchester rather late and 
expect to be back in York at approximately 11.30pm. It is important therefore, that students 
can be picked up from school at this time, and are in school the next morning as usual.  
 
Many Thanks,  
 
Mrs Jagger  
 

 
Manchester City Trip 2017 – Return to the school office by Friday 6th October 
 
I give permission for my son/daughter to attend the Manchester City game on:  

 Tuesday 17th October  (Yrs 9,10 & 11)   

 Tuesday 21st November (Yrs 7 & 8)     
 
I enclose cash/cheque made payable to ‘Fulford School Fund’ for £23.00 
 
Name: ____________________________________ Year / Form: ______________________  
 
Parent/Carer Signature: _______________________________________________________ 


